
SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE SAFEGUARDING ADULTS BOARD  

DECEMBER MEETING 2017 
 

A T  T H E  B O A R D  

 Peter Murphy Chaired the Board on 7th December 

 Information about the Peer Challenge that will take 

place early in 2018 was shared with board members 

 The budget was reviewed 

 Updates received from all sub groups 

 Business Planning meeting date for 2018-19 is Friday 

26th January 2018 at 9am – Badminton Road G0012 

 Feedback given following Regional Conference about 

Safeguarding Adults Reviews 

M A K I N G  

S A F E G U A R D I N G  

P E R S O N A L  

Presentation to the Board 

 

The Board considered the recently published Making 

Safeguarding Personal suite of resources, in particular the 

document that give guidance to Safeguarding Adults 

Boards.  You can find a copy here. 

There are nine steps outlined for Boards that include, 

leadership, workforce development, culture, listening to 

service users and mental capacity.   

*Evidence strong leadership of Making Safeguarding Personal 

*Promote and model the culture shift required for Making 

Safeguarding Personal 

*Define core principles for strategy and practice 

*Promote and support workplace and workforce development 

*Seek assurance of and support development of competent 

practice in applying the Mental Capacity Act 

*Ensure there is clear focus on prevention and early intervention 

*Engage with communities and those who may be in need of 

safeguarding support  
*Facilitate engagement of all organisations across the partnership 

in developing Making Safeguarding Personal 
*Measure the difference Making Safeguarding Personal makes for 

people 

 

I N D E P E N D E N T  C H A I R  

Peter Murphy shared with the board 

about the appointment of our new 

Independent Chair.   

David Cooper has been appointed 

and will be beginning his role from the 

New Year.  David is an experienced 

chair, and was previously chair of 

West Sussex LSAB. 

 

 

 

 

 

Email the Board or 

Sarah Taylor Board Manager 

 

 

B U S I N E S S  M A T T E R S  

 A draft of the Safeguarding Training 

Standards were considered by the 

board. It is hoped these will also be 

adopted regionally 

 Board members also reviewed the 

Joint Safeguarding Adults Policy; 

Multi Agency Procedures and the 

new Self Neglect Guidance. 

Any amendments or comments should 

be submitted by 22nd December to 

Judy Eke for the three policy/ 

procedure documents and to Nick 

Thorne for the Training Standards 

 

    

This is a snapshot of the Safeguarding Adults 

Board that took place on 7th December 2017. 

Full details are available here 

 

SGSAB Website 

https://www.local.gov.uk/making-safeguarding-personal-safeguarding-adults-boards
mailto:sgsab@southglos.gov.uk?subject=September%207th%20SGSAB%20Meeting
mailto:sarah.taylor2@southglos.gov.uk?subject=September%207th%20SGSAB%20Meeting
mailto:judith.eke@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Policy%20and%20Procedure%20Updates%20from%207%20December%20SAB
mailto:nick.thorne@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Training%20Standards%20presented%20at%20SAB%207th%20December
mailto:nick.thorne@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Training%20Standards%20presented%20at%20SAB%207th%20December
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/adults/safeguarding-adults-board/minutes-of-meetings/
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding



